

3 October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

YEAR 1 HISTORY OF TOYS WORKSHOP, THURSDAY 10 NOVEMBER 2022

As part of year 1's topic 'Memory Box' we have invited History of Life to come in to school to deliver the above workshop. The workshop will take place on Thursday 10 November 2022.

The workshop will allow children to have access to a wide range of exciting 'traditional toys' to play with, explore and have a huge amount of fun with. The children will also spend some time playing lots of traditional games, and learning the rules of the games, with their friends.

The decision not to take the children out of school for this workshop has been made due to the high costs of transport, and our aim is to always keep costs down wherever possible for parents/carers.

The cost for this event is £5.00 per child. Please pay for your child's place on School Gateway no later than Thursday 3 November 2022. Please note, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions to support this the school reserves the right to cancel the activity.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Jackson

Year 1 Teacher



3 October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

YEAR 1 HISTORY OF TOYS WORKSHOP, THURSDAY 10 NOVEMBER 2022

As part of year 1's topic 'Memory Box' we have invited History of Life to come in to school to deliver the above workshop. The workshop will take place on Thursday 10 November 2022.

The workshop will allow children to have access to a wide range of exciting 'traditional toys' to play with, explore and have a huge amount of fun with. The children will also spend some time playing lots of traditional games, and learning the rules of the games, with their friends.

The decision not to take the children out of school for this workshop has been made due to the high costs of transport, and our aim is to always keep costs down wherever possible for parents/carers.

The cost for this event is £5.00 per child. Please pay for your child's place on School Gateway no later than Thursday 3 November 2022. Please note, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions to support this the school reserves the right to cancel the activity.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Jackson

Year 1 Teacher